
NIAGARA FALLS 
BOYS & GIRLS CLUB 

ARE YOU A N ESSENTIAL PERSONNEL 
IN NEED OF CHILD CARE? 

' ;' 

' 

The Niagara Falls Boys & Girls Club will be 

providing free care for a limited number school age 

children whose parents/guardians are considered 

essential personnel by the community 

THIS INCLUDES EMPLOYEES OF: 

Grocery Stores, Gas Stations, The Government, 

Health Care/Mental Health Providers, School 

District, & Law Enforcement 

IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS AN ESSENTIAL 

PERSONNEL WHO IS IN NEED OF CHILD CARE, PLEASE 

CONTACT OUR ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE AT (716)282-7181. 

PROGRAM WILL START WEDNESDAY, 3/18/20, 

7:30AM TO 6PM 


